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PASTOR’S CORNER

2013: I will get my weight down below 250.
2014: I will watch my calories until I get below 260.
2015: I will follow my new diet religiously until I get below 280.
2016: I will try to develop a realistic attitude about my weight.
2017: I will work out 5 days a week.
2018: I will work out 3 days a week.
2019: I will try to drive past a gym at least once a week.

New Year’s resolutions are great, but let’s be honest, most people don’t make it past January before breaking those resolutions.  So, I’m not going to suggest getting the old exercise bike out, purchasing a new gym membership, or throwing out all the food you love but know isn’t good for you.  I’m not going to give you a reading plan or encourage you to learn a new skill or hobby.  Nope, because those are actions of resolutions. 

No, all I want you to do this next year is ask one simple question.  Now, don’t think that because it’s simple that you don’t have to pay close attention, though I understand that sometimes its hard to pay attention, but it has been my experience that what we pay attention to determines more of our lives than what we might believe. 

We are formed by what we focus on and what we pay attention to.  When I pay attention to social media, I may become envious, jealous, or dissatisfied with my life.  Research suggests we can even become depressed. If I focus my attention on what’s wrong with my neighbors, my city, my church, and all that isn’t right with the world and my life, I may become cynical.  If I focus on what I don’t have, I may become ungrateful and unappreciative and miss the joy coming from gratitude.

If I don’t pay attention to what I pay attention to, well, there is no telling where I might end up.  So, that is why instead of resolutions I’m inviting you to pay attention to what you pay attention to.  What has your focus?  What has your attention?  But those questions aren’t THE question I want you to ask in 2019.  Those questions are questions of discovery and realization.  The question I hope you will ask is a question of transformation. 

The question I’m encouraging you to ask yourself is, “God, what do YOU want me to pay attention to?”   You may find some insight from Paul in Philippians 4 (I’ll let you look that up yourself), but make sure to pay attention to what he says!

So, as we start a new year I am suggestion instead of resolutions this year, how about a question that just might transform your year and life.

God’s blessing and peace to you all in 2019,

Brian
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So where are we going in 2019?  Do we have a vision?  Do we have a goal?  Join us for the chili luncheon after church on January 13th as Brother Brian shares a possible vision for our church and ministry.
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 Religion in America

1) There are as many Mormons in the U.S. today as there are Anglicans/Episcopalians.
1.7% of U.S. adults identify as Mormon, and 1.7% identify as Anglican/Episcopalian. 

2) Hindus have the highest rates of educational attainment in the U.S. among religious communities.
48% of all Hindus have a post-graduate degree.

3) There are currently no Protestants on the Supreme Court, even though about half of the U.S. population identifies as Protestant.
Six of the Supreme Court justices are Catholic and three are Jewish. 

4) Only 10 U.S. states have weekly church attendance above 50%, and they’re all in the south, with one exception.
They are Mississippi (63%), Alabama (58%), Louisiana (56%), South Carolina (56%), Utah (56%), Tennessee (54%), Arkansas (53%), North Carolina (53%), Georgia (51%), and Texas (50%). 

5) There are 11 U.S. states that have weekly church attendance below 33%.
They are Connecticut (32%), Rhode Island (32%), Washington (32%), Alaska (31%), Hawaii (31%), Oregon (31%), Nevada (30%), Massachusetts (29%), Maine (27%), New Hampshire (26%), and Vermont (23%). 

6) The Southern Baptist Convention has twice as many churches in the U.S. as the Catholic Church, despite claiming 1/4th as many members.
The Southern Baptist Convention reports having about 40,000 churches and 16.5 million members; the Catholic reports having about 20,000 churches and 66.4 million members 

7) Only 1.6% of the U.S. population was Catholic in 1776.
Today, about 25% of the U.S. population identifies as Catholic. (Source: Wikipedia)

8) The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints is the fifth largest religious organization in the U.S., with 5.8 million members.
Only four other religious organizations have more members: the Catholic Church (66 million), the Southern Baptism Convention (16.5 million), the United Methodist Church (8.4 million), and the National Baptist Convention, U.S.A., Inc. (8.2 million).  

9) 40% of the U.S.’s 1.2 million Buddhists live in Southern California.
10) Only about 9,000 people today practice traditional Native American religions.
11) Only 6 U.S. presidents have claimed no denominational affiliation: 5 in the 19th century and 1 in the 21st century. From 1861-1881, no president claimed a denominational affiliation; all presidents in the 20th century claimed a denominational affiliation.
The six presidents to claim no denominational affiliation are Thomas Jefferson (1801-1809), Abraham Lincoln (1861-1865), Andrew Johnson (1865-1869), Ulysses Grant (1869-1877), Rutherford Hayes (1877-1881), and Barack Obama (2009-2017). President Obama was a member of the United Church of Christ from 1992 to 2008, when he left the denomination after controversial statements by his pastor were publicized. 

12) There has only been 1 Catholic president and 1 Catholic vice-president.
Former president John F. Kennedy identified as Catholic, and current Vice-President Joe Biden identifies as Catholic. 

13) The east face of the top of the Washington Monument says “Laus Deo,” Latin for “praise God.”
As the sun rises every morning in the east, this is one of the first things illuminated by the sun. 

          JANUARY  BIRTHDAYS

	 January 12  Mark Agee  

	 January 15  Leigh Boyce

	 January 21 Julie Joyner

	 January 21 Mitzie Privitt

	 January 22 Dani Johnson


	Jan 6    Asia Brown/Glenda Lane

	Jan 13  Pat & Amanda Haltom

	Jan 20  Asia/Michele Elliott

	Jan 27  Asia/Lea Griffith


     NURSERY WORKERS/ JANUARY
[image: image3.jpg]



Dear Church Family,

It is with our heartfelt appreciation and gratitude that we wish to thank everyone for our Christmas gifts.  We truly appreciate your wonderful expression of kindness, generosity and support.  We are blessed to work for such a loving and compassionate church family at Trenton First United Methodist Church.  May the New Year bring you and your families continued happiness, love and prosperity.  
Gratefully,

Brother Brian Griffith, Brenda Ridings, Glenda Lane, Leigh Boyce, Leah Jean Rollins, Terrie Joyner, and Jarrett Snider.       
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       What a Blessing!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

We thought everyone would like
to know that $5,650 was given during our March to the Manger.

                 Drumroll Please!!!!!

We are entering 2019….DEBT FREE!! 

________________________________
            NURSING,REHABILITATION
                    & RETIREMENT HOME:
Mary Ruth Love, Dorothy Davis, Henry and Trudy Phillips

________________________________________________________

  MEMORIALS FOR JANUARY
             FUMC TRUSTEES MEMORIAL FUND

In Memory of:              Wanda Fant
                                By:  Murray and Barbara Jones
                                        Ralph and Sandra Cochran
                                        Fisherman’s Sunday School Class

                                        Barbara Griggs















Glenda Lane















Neil and Mary Ernest















Luther and Anne Coble















Bill and Judy Woods

In Memory of:                Shirley McGill









    
By: Murray and Barbara Jones













 Neil and Mary Ernest















 Bill and Judy Woods














 Beth Thompson


In Memory of:




 Tom Woods











By:  Beth Thompson













  Murray and Barbara Jones

In Memory of:               Roger McCaig
                                 By: Neil and Mary Ernest


In Memory of:                  Ricky McCormick














 By:  Neil and Mary Ernest


In Memory Of:                 The Charlton and Zarecor Families














 By: Pat Zarecor


In Memory of:                  James Mercer

                                          By:  Mr. and Mrs. Billy George

                                                 Luther and Anne Coble 

In Memory of:                  James D. Mosley
                                          By: Beth Thompson
In Memory of:                   Tommy Keeton
                                           By:  Glenda Lane

In Honor of:                     Murray and Barbara Jones
                                         By:    Mr. and Mrs.  Joe Holmes
In Honor of:                  Henry and Trudy Phillips
                                      By:   Beth Thompson
In Honor of:                   Billy and Becky George
Henry and Trudy Phillips

Charlie and Dorothy Lancaster

William and Terri Joyner
By:  Murray and Barbara Jones  

MUSIC MINISTRY
In Honor Of:                  Leah Jean Rollins

 Leigh Boyce

By: Beth Thompson
In Honor of:             Fisherman’s Sunday School Class














     By: Beth Thompson

In Honor of:              Henry and Trudy Philips
                                       By: Beth Thompson
STAINED GLASS WINDOW FUND

In Honor of:







Gary and Janice Wygant
Pat Putnam

Dr. Teri Maddox

Murray Jones’ Birthday
By:  Frank and Barbara Parker
In Memory of:                Wanda Fant
Shirly McGill
                                       By:  Frank and Barbara Parker

                                               Glenna Helms

*****************************************************************                              
                  Let’s not forget our “Food Bank”!!!!!                              
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Items needed listed by last name(
A-B

Ramen Noodles

Canned Salmon

C-D

Ravioli

Canned Tuna

E-H

Vienna Sausage

Spaghetti

J-P

Pasta Sauce

Peanut Butter

Jelly

Q-S

Dried Beans

Rice

Cereal

T-Z

Powdered Milk (Individual Packets)
Oatmeal (Packets)
Pasta Sauce
First United Methodist Church        
PO Box 256   500 S. College Street

Trenton, TN 38382
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Presorted Standard


Office Hours:  8:00 AM – 12:30 PM

Monday - Thursday

Pastor Brian is also available by
   phone:  731-676-2412                         









